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4th Grade

Good afternoon, 4th Grade families! We had a great week at school and hope
you did as well! This was a short, but important week with MAP testing. As
always, we appreciate your support and thoughtfulness. Have a wonderful
weekend and please contact us if you have any questions.

Announcements

Please make sure that your child's uniforms fit properly and guidelines regarding
hair, makeup, and jewelry are being followed. Additionally, it is imperative that your
child comes to school in proper outerwear for recess. Coats, hats, and gloves are
required for the winter months. We truly appreciate your support.

VIRTUS Training- If you would like to volunteer to work with students at CCS, or
chaperone field trips, you need to be VIRTUS-trained. The next VIRTUS training
session will be Saturday, January 28, at the CCS Library from 1:00-4:00. Capacity is
limited to 30 people. You may register at

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg list2.cfm?theme=0

Mass News- Beginning February 7, Mass will now take place on Tuesdays instead of
Thursdays with Father David.

As we have several students with peanut allergies in 4th grade, please be
conscientious of them when packing snacks/lunches.

Please remember that the only accepted variations of the navy blue uniform pants
come from FlynnO’Hara, and Lands End.

Contact emails: a.burgin@cvillecatholic.org a.taleghani@cvillecatholic.org

Calendar/Important Dates:

January 28, 2023- VIRTUS Training (Parent Volunteers for field trips must be VIRTUS
trained)

February 7, 2023- Mass (Mass will now be on Tuesdays with Father David.) 4B will be
responsible for planning this Mass.

February 21, 2023- Field Trip to Richmond Science Museum (Please email your
child’s homeroom teacher if you are interested in volunteering to chaperone. Thank
you to those who have already volunteered!
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Social Studies

This week in Social Studies, students tested over chapter 4. This chapter focused on life in
the Virginia colony from the 1620's-1760's.

Next week, we will begin our unit on the American Revolution!

Math

This week in Math we have been focused on patterns and sequences. We've been
identifying the rules of numeric and nonnumeric patterns, and have practiced making
tables for patterns in word problems.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

This week in Language Arts, students continued our mini poetry unit. Students wrote
personification and rhyming poems.

Next week, students will begin “Because of Winn Dixie” as well as a writing unit in which we
will focus on how to write realistic fiction stories.

Religion

This week in Religion we have been focused on the Sacraments of Service- Holy Orders and
Matrimony. We also received our Passion Play scripts, and got to watch a recording of last

year's show for some inspiration! Passion Play auditions will be held on Thursday. January
26th.

The Unit 2 Lesson 10 Quiz is scheduled for Tuesday, 1/24. The Unit 2 Religion Test is
scheduled for Friday, 1/27.

Science

This week in Science we began Chapter 7. We enjoyed learning about the formations of
different types of rocks in the process of the rock cycle, and properties by which to identify
various rocks in nature.
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Wednesday, January 25, 2023

Coffee
Pastries

Fellowship
Community

The PTO has some exciting events planned for 2023!
Come learn about how you can be involved!



